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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Patricia Schuyler [paschuyler@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 12:17 PM
To; CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county' s Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our

federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County^s water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for

this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee-that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other
county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don/t have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,

infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no"' on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Patricia Schuyler

5134 Rondel Place
Columbia, MD .21044

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Lisa Ott [lisamichelsott@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 12:29 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county7s Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County''s water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in

the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don/t have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I/'m seeing the money fve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations/ tree plantings,

infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you. •

Lisa Ott
9643 Green Moon Path

Columbia, MD 21046

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Dwayne Johnson [johnson.dwayne.k@gmail.com]
Sent; Friday, January 08, 2016 1:19 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County''s Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I''m deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County/s water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift^ and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee
in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County'' s own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I/ve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,

infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, -fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no"' on CB52-2015,. and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Dwayne Johnson
5901 Rising Star
Elkridge, MD 21075

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
William Fox [wfoxmd7@verizon.net]
Sent; Friday, January 08, 2016 2:09 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management
program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift/ and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee/ I'm seeing the money fve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades^ and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

William Fox
11837 Winterlong Way
Columbia, MD 21044

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Kurt Schwarz [krschwal@verizon.net]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 3:33 PM '
To: CoundlMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed
Protection and Restoration fee.

I wish to reiterate my concern that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed
Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,
swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for this

fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee would

be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management program.
This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in the last
session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe that the
fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater management
needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund
will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other county
public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen and voter
want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee in place so
that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and
Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the
ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using dedicated
funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable water in our

local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace, without being
put at risk by budget uncertainties. Further, such projects have already been shown to
improve water quality in Baltimore County. The same will occur here in Howard.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater remediation
fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff in our county.

Please vote ^no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Kurt Schwarz
9045 Dunloggin Court

Ellicott City, MD 21042

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Anna Farb [anna.r.farb@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 3:46 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed
Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed
Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our

federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee could
jeopardize Howard County'1 s water quality and a future of fishable, swimmable rivers and
streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for this
fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee
would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management
program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe
that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater
management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other
county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen and
voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee in
place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County
funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County^ s own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and
Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee/ I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using dedicated
funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable water in our
local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace, without being
put at risk by budget uncertainties. I also think the incentives for homeowner installing

BMPs are important to maintain.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater remediation
fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff in our
county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Anna Farb

Columbia, MD 21044

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Gregory Buffaloe [easymanl23@verizon.net]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 5:33 PM
To; CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive''s financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Gregory Buffaloe

8026 Jane Garth
Jessup, MD 20794

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Fran Terry [bestmadelemonade@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 6:20 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county' s Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our

federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable/

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase .II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don/'t have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades^ and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Fran Terry

10837 Braeburn Rd
Columbia, MD 21044

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t==IPM.Note&id==RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Howard County Bill 52-2015
Jodi Rose [jodi@interfaithchesapeake.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 11:12 PM
To: CouncilMail
Attachments: IPC letter to Chair of Cou~l.pdf (189 KB)

Dr. Ball -

Attached please accept electronic testimony in regards to Howard County Bill 52-2015.1 will be unable

to attend the Jan. 19th hearing, but am grateful that you will accept this testimony electronically.

Thank you,

Jodi Rose
Executive Director
Interfaith Partners for the Chesapeake

interfaithchesapeake.org

501 6th Street
Annapolis, MD 21403
410-609-6852

"We accomplish in our lifetime only a tiny fraction of the magnificent enterprise that is God's v^ork.
Archbishop Oscar Romero, peace activist

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24EdG... 1/8/2016



r F ^ i t II Forming Faithful Stewards,
Pa'r^ei's^ carinsfor sacred waters

CHESAPEAKE 501 Sixth Street
Annapolis, Maryland 21403

January 4,2016

Dr. Calvin Ball

George Howard Building
1st Floor

3430 Courthouse Drive

Ellicott City, MD 21043

RE: Howard County Bill 52-2015

Council Chair Dr. Ball:

We are writing you to express our opposition to a repeal of the Howard County stormwater fee. Council

Bill 52-2015.

As you know, polluted runoffis created when rain falls on manmade surfaces and becomes polluted. We

make this pollution in our daily living: by driving our cars/ or dropping cigarette butts/ or over-applying

our salt. By expanding our communities with new shopping centers and schools. We never intend to

pollute, but that doesn't mean we're not responsible. God makes the rain, but we make the runoff.

There is a cost to polluted runoff, and one that we must all share fairly. Many congregations throughout

Maryland are already rolling up their sleeves and getting to work to reduce their polluted runoff. They

understand that we cannot shirk our responsibilities. If nonprofit congregations are willing to carry their

fair share of the responsibility, why are so many others passing the buck?

We believe there is a deep connection between caring for the environment and caring for humanity

around us, and those yet to come. We appreciate your respectful consideration of these viewpoints in

regards to repeal.

In hope for a balanced web of life,

{pd/L l^'^t
/Jod i Rose

^r5(ecutive Director

www.interfaithchesapeake.org (410) 609-6852 fi Interfaith Partners for the Chesapeake @IPC_Chesapeake
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Peter Katan [peterkatan@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday/ January 08, 2016 10:18 AM
To: CouncifMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County/.s Watershed
Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed
Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County''s water quality and a future of fishable,
swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for this
fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee
would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management
program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe
that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater
management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund
will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen and
voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee in
place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and
Restoration Fee.

And/ perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I/'m seeing the money I/'ve contributed going into the

ground^ getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings^
infrastructure repairs and upgrades/ and other projects already being done using dedicated

funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable water in our
local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace, without being

put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater remediation
fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff in our

county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Peter Katan
2510 kensington gdns unit 304
unit 304
ellicott city, MD 21043

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24EdG... 1,8/201 6
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Andrew Porter, P.E. [civildesign@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:50 AM
To; CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for •
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive''s financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift/ and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I^ve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Andrew Porter, P.E.

6123 Hlly Ridge Ct
Columbia, MD 21044
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Susan Imbach [susanimbach@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 11:18 AM
To: CounciiMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County'1 s Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our

federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable/

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift^ and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County
funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County''s own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and
Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,

infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no'/ on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Susan Imbach

3894 Paul Mill Rd
Ellicott City, MD 21042

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24EdG... 1/8/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Christine Hilton [cmhilton@verizon.net]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 11:20 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in

the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen^ since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I/ve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings^
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Christine Hilton

5330 Debbie Court
Ellicott City, MD 21043

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24EdG... 1/8/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Frank Lombardi [ftlombardi@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 8:54 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our

federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for

this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Frank Lombardi

11726 'Lightfall Court
Columbia, MD 21044

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Karlton Kim [karltonkim@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 8:47 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County7 s Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county'1 s Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County'' s own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I/'m seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations,, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using

dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote '"no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Karlton Kim

11052 Harding Road
Laurel, MD 20723

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Karlton Kim [karltonkim@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 8:47 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm. deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county''s Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimrnable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management
program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in

the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside^ I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls' indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund
will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings/
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Karlton Kim

11052 Harding Road
Laurel, MD 20723
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Rachel Hlavay [chlavay@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:17 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed
Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed
Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,
swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for this

fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee
would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management
program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe
that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund
will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other
county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen and
voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee in
place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County
funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and
Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee^ I'm seeing the money I/ve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using dedicated
funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable,. swimmable water in our
local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace, without being
put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater remediation
fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff in our

county.

Please vote nno"' on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Rachel Hlavay
9722 Deep Smoke
9722 Deep Smoke
Columbia, MD 21403
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Charles Scudder [cescudder@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:23 AM
To; CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County''s Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

fm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund
will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive's financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don/t have to compete with other priorities for County
funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and'other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swiiranable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff
in our county.

Please vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Charles Scudder

9556 Wandering Way
Columbia, MD 21045

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=:RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Dave Dittman [davedittman@msn.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:24 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County'1 s Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county'1 s Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad

choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in

the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executives financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other
county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don/t have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet. heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I/ve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,

infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater
remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Dave Dittman

6318 Wimbledon Court
Elkridge, MD 21075

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=:RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Eric Trocher [erictrocher@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 10:30 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our

federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County''s water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for
this- fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management

program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent .way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund
will not be as simple and painless as the County Executives financial assurance plan

suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen
and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant

tide of the County's own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed
Protection and Restoration Fee, I/m seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings^

infrastructure-repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using
dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,
without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote "no" on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Eric Trocher

Ellicott City, MD 21042

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Brenda Weber [brendaweber@cavtel.net]
Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2016 9:26 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's Watershed

Protection and Restoration fee.

I^m deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of our
federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is a bad
choice that could jeopardize Howard County's water quality and a future of fishable,

swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need for

this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a fee

would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater management
program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that was removed in
the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates aside, I still believe

that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to address our stormwater

management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General Fund

will not be as simple and painless as the County Executives financial assurance plan
suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may mean that other

county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice that I as a citizen

and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated funding provided by the fee

in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete with other priorities for County

funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the significant
tide of the County^ s own evidence in support of maintaining our Watershed Protection and

Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money I've contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,
infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using

dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable, swimmable

water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work continue apace,

without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted runoff

in our county.

Please vote ^no// on CB52-2015^ and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee in

place.

Thank you.

Brenda Weber

9125 Dunloggin Rd
Ellicott City, MD 21042

https://mail.howardcountymd.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=:RgAAAABLKx24Ed... 1/11/2016
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Vote NO on CB52-2015
Katherine Feldman [kfeldmandvm@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2016 6:37 AM
To: CouncilMail

Dear County Executive Kittleman and Howard County Council:

First of all, I am not so stupid to think that this is a tax on rain. I am horribly

offended by the marketing ploys used to undermine this important mechanism to

restore Maryland's waterways.

I understand that CB52-2015 was recently introduced to repeal Howard County's

Watershed Protection and Restoration fee.

I'm deeply concerned that removing the fee would undermine our county's Watershed

Protection and Restoration Program and erode our ability to meet the requirements of

our federal MS4 (Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System) permit. Removing the fee is

a bad choice that could jeopardize Howard Countyrs water quality and a future of

fishable, swimmable rivers and streams.

Several analyses done by the County over the past several years point to the need

for this fee.

Our 2012 Phase II County Watershed Implementation Plan (WIP) suggests that such a
fee would be the most fiscally prudent and reliable way to fund our stormwater

management program. This assessment predates the state mandate for a county fee that

was removed in the last session of the Maryland General Assembly. State mandates

aside, I still believe that the fee is the most reliable and fiscally prudent way to

address our stormwater management needs and requirements.

Recent County budget shortfalls indicate that finding dollars in the County General
Fund will not be as simple and painless as the County Executive'1 s financial

assurance plan suggests. The need to fulfill the requirements of our MS4 permit may

mean that other county public services get short shrift, and that is not a choice

that I as a citizen and voter want to see us make. Better to keep the dedicated

funding provided by the fee in place so that clean-up efforts don't have to compete

with other priorities for County funds.

I have not yet heard a compelling argument for CB52-2015 that overrides the

significant tide of the Countyr s own evidence in support of maintaining our

Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee.

And, perhaps most significant for me as a citizen, since the advent of the Watershed

Protection and Restoration Fee, I'm seeing the money Ifve contributed going into the

ground, getting important work done. The stream restorations, tree plantings,

infrastructure repairs and upgrades, and other projects already being done using

dedicated funds from the fee have put us on the path towards safe, fishable,

swimmable water in our local rivers and streams. I want to see that critical work

continue apace, without being put at risk by budget uncertainties.

I hope that you will see the fiscal prudence of having a dedicated stormwater

remediation fee available to help fund the important work of cleaning up polluted

runoff in our county.

Please, vote "no// on CB52-2015, and keep our Watershed Protection and Restoration Fee

in place.
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Thank you.

Katherine Feldman

9012 Overhill Dr.
Ellicott City, MD 21042
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